
NIGUEL SHORES RESIDENTS 

The Recreation Amenities Committee is excited to update the Community on 

the schedule for the project which will commence on September 12, 2023.  

WHAT IS THE CURRENT UPDATE??? 

The markings of our utility lines occurred on September 5th; hence you will 

notice paint lines in various places in the Community Park. This will enable the 

construction crew to avoid hitting buried lines in the demolition areas, and all 

are asked NOT TO REMOVE OR ERASE THE PAINT.    

The benches, picnic tables, playground equipment, shade canopies and other 

amenities have been ordered for the Courts and Park area with the installation 

scheduled for late Fall.   

SCHEDULE FOR WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 11 

Arrival of fencing, construction and demolition equipment will begin to arrive 

on September 12, and will include the installation of the fencing around the 

areas involved in the demolition. Effective  September 13 the playground, pool, 

spa and tennis courts #3 & #4 will be closed. Please be aware that the arrival of 

the equipment and forthcoming demolition will be noisy and dusty. Check the 

Niguel Shores website and your emails for updates on the demolition. If your 

home is close to the Community Park, we encourage the covering of outside 

backyard furniture.   

QUESTIONS???? 

Updates will be posted on the website & eBlasts will be sent periodically. Check 

the Niguel Shores website for ongoing updates and the construction schedule.  

In addition, the Recreation Amenities email address (NSAmenities@gmail.com)  

is active for questions concerning the project.  Your questions will be answered 

ASAP!  
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